
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 51/22

SURVEY VESSEL OPERATIONS AT MARY ROSE BUOY 29 APRIL 2022

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that a Survey Vessel will be operating in
the vicinity of the Mary Rose wreck buoy on the 29 April 2022.  
 
2.  Survey operations will be conducted between 1030 and 1430 hours by the survey vessel ‘CALLISTA’ towing a
sub bottom profiler with hydrophone and pole mounted multibeam sonar approximately 20m behind the vessel. 

RV Callista 

3. The works will focus on the area west of the main Portsmouth Approach Channel highlighted within the Man-of-
War Anchorages, as “Historic Wreck” on the Admiralty chart, the coordinates being:  
 
a. 50°.7637N – 001°.1059W                      
b. 50°.7627N – 001°.1059W  
c. 50°.7627N – 001°.1033W  
d. 50°.7637N – 001°.1033W  
 
4. The surveying craft will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch 11 throughout operations.   
 
5. Cancel this LNTM on 30 April 2022. 

Thursday 28 Apr 2022 

N J RANDALL 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


